
May 9, 2014 
  
Hello to all of you: 
Newsletter one for this 2014 visit to Kenya: 
  
I am sitting at the computer from 5 AM today and since the email is still working, I will write a 
few lines. 
  
It is heavy rains here, but we actually enjoy the soothing sound on the iron sheet rooves.  The 
children tell me they like it too. 
  
The fun part of being here again in Kenya is mostly in the evenings when some of the children 
or young people will come down to the guesthouse and just hang out with us, as they did last 
night. 
  
A wonderful group of sewers in Abbotsford had given us about 50 pair of girls panties and some 
of the girls received them last night so came down to say “Thank you.”  They were really happy 
to get them.  They are unique with different colours on each leg band, and of a fabric that 
should be lasting. 
  
The same group gave us little girls' dresses.  The fit the little ones you’d just love to hold and 
squeeze.  These 27 little children come from such difficult stories and are so innocent and 
precious. We pray Mercy and Caring Home may continue to exist for enough years to se them 
through their future. 
  
Please pray as we seek out new leadership.  The Kenyan Board has become a big help and we 
will meet with them today. 
  
We are also excited that May 12 to 19, a YWAM (Youth With a Mission) team from Machakos 
Discipleship Training School are coming with 2 Canadians, 1 Brazilian, 1 from Tanzania, 1 from 
Uganda, and the rest from Kenya to live with us at the guesthouse and minister to the young 
and old here, and do manual help.  It will bring a refreshing time. 
  
We appreciate your prayers, and welcome your reply. 
Love you, 
Edwin and Nancy Cahill 
 


